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5 December 2024 
 
School sleepover 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 17 January, we will be hosting a sleepover for year 8 students. The sleepover will take place in 
South Block, with girls sleeping in S4 and boys in S5. Students will need to bring their own sleeping bags 
and it is advised that they bring a roll mat (no air beds) for added comfort. South block only has one main 
entrance which will be supervised by staff throughout the night to ensure students safety; in each of the 
classrooms there is a fire door. There is also access to toilets and drinking water within the building. 
 
The evening will run from 6pm, starting with an activity in the Sports Hall followed by computer games, 
board games and movies in the south block common room. The sleepover will end at 9am on Saturday 18 
January.  
 
Tickets are £10 and will be available to purchase via ParentMail. The deadline for ticket purchases will be 
Friday 10 January. Included in the ticket price will be an evening hot dog, unlimited squash and breakfast in 
the morning. There will also be a tuck shop where students can purchase additional drinks and snacks 
throughout the evening. 
 
In addition to making the payment on ParentMail, we will also require completion of the below form: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ePrFDX4sBx  
 
When allocating spaces at this event, in school behaviour will be considered. During the sleepover, the 
behaviour policy will still apply, and any serious incidents will result in the student being sent home. 
 
We have run this event on a number of occasions in the past, and it has always been a great success and 
enjoyable experience for students.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss P Allen 
Student Wellbeing Manager 
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